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I am writing to oppose SB 210, mail in voting allows residents of the state of Oregon 

to make informed decisions. It is Cheaper. Easier. Results in higher voter turn out. 

Thanks to mail in voting we have time to make informed/researched votes if desired. 

We don’t have to waste time in line or take time off work to vote. SB210 is a terrible 

idea, does not benefit the citizens of Oregon, does not make voting more secure or 

improve the voting in any way. This idea is clearly a way to stifle voting by making it 

more challenging.  


